
Introduction to the Mentorship Program 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Board Member's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to introduce you to our upcoming Mentorship 

Program aimed at fostering growth and development within our organization. 

As a valued member of our board, your experience and insights would be immensely beneficial 

to our participants. The program is designed to connect emerging leaders with seasoned 

professionals who can provide guidance, support, and encouragement as they navigate their 

career paths. 

We believe that your involvement as a mentor would not only enhance the learning experience 

for our participants but also contribute positively to our organization's culture of collaboration 

and excellence. 

We would be thrilled to have you join us in this initiative and share your wealth of knowledge. 

Please let us know if you are interested, and we can arrange a time to discuss this further. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to inspire the next generation of leaders. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


